
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Township of Franklin Public Schools has adopted aspects of the “I Love You Guys Foundation” 

Standard Reunification Method as supported by the Gloucester County Prosecutor’s Office.  This 

method will be used to reunite students with their families during an off-site evacuation or other 

emergency situation.  The district regularly works along with the Township of Franklin Police 

Department and other public safety entities in order to provide a safe and secure environment for your 

child while at school.  On the opposite side of this paper, you will find further information clarifying the 

Standard Reunification Method. 

As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding our district’s safety or 

security procedures. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Principal 



 

 


